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I am writing to voice my opposition the proposed 2,200 acres solar development on Badger Mountain, WA.
This development would negatively impact the local sage grouse population.
We do not need this solar development project.
We do need to protect the  wildlife species in our region.

From Brenda Dunn 
> bdunncat@gmail.com
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